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Before the days when Oregonians became a vote by mail state, voters took hours out 

of their day to stand in line to cast their ballots in person, all on one day. This created 

a hardship for people who could not get time off from work, people of limited mobility, 

and the elderly.  I believe that the intent of this bill is to more easily disenfranchise 

voters in order to keep decision making to those with wealth and power. Vote by mail 

has been successful in Oregon and is very popular. Vote by mail is a good system. 

Please do not eliminate it! 


